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DONTATIONS/VOLUNTEERS NEEDED 
 

*I would just like to say a 
HUMONGOUS thank you to all of 

those who helped sort and distribute 
our Emil’s Pizza Orders this week. It 

was a huge task and I am grateful for 
your time and efforts. Thank you to 
Sue Chapman, Mindy Witte, Jolyn 

Baldry, Jackie Flack, Stacey Rottmann, 
Kiara Tuten, Yolanda Riddell, Kathy 
Stratton and Nova Jiongco. ALSO, 

another huge thank you to all of you 
who sold pizzas and helped make this 

fundraiser a success. 
 
 

If your child is entering 4K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about the 4K registration 
day coming up on April 9th. 10:30am-
6:00pm at Luther Elementary. 
 
If your child is entering 5K this Fall: 
Don’t forget about your child’s 
Kindergarten Welcome Day on May 
16th. (Registration is between April 7th-
April 17th) 

 

PCP Family Bowling Night! 
Friday, March 14th 

 
Tickets go on sale this week for this fun-

filled event at the Rock River Lanes here in 

Fort Atkinson. Starting this week, you can 

purchase tickets from me. Details on ticket 

prices and event information will be sent 

home in your child’s mailboxes this week. 

We are looking forward to a night of 

socializing and fun with our PCP families. 

 

 
Fort Atkinson School District 
Referendum: April 1st 

As many of you know, the city will be facing 

a referendum vote concerning funds for the 

Fort Atkinson School District. Some of you 

might think this does not affect you, as your 

children are not in school yet. Please inform 

yourself and then vote on April 1st. This 

decision will have an impact on the school 

district for years to come. 

Informational sessions: 

Monday, March 3, 6:30-7:45pm-Fort 

Atkinson Senior Center 

Monday, March 17, 6:30-7:45pm-FCCU 

Community Room, Dwight Foster Public 

Library 
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VISIT US ON THE WEB 

www.pcpfort.com 

OUR FAVORITE BOOKS THIS WEEK:  

Llama Llama Time to Share by Anna 
Dewdney 
Polar Bear, Polar Bear by Bill Martin, Jr. 
Chicka Chicka Boom Boom by Bill 
Martin, Jr. 

 
Upcoming Dates: 

March 3, Bowling Tickets Available 
March 11, PTO Meeting 8:15am 
March 14, PCP Family Fun Bowling 
Night 
March 24-28, Spring Break 

 
Birthdays: 

3/18 Olivia C. 
3/19 Isabella S. 
3/24 Landon L. 
3/24 Elliana S. 
3/26 Bristol K. 
3/31 Monica B. 

 
Happy Birthday from your PCP family! 
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